
  For more information on options and availability of replacement parts, 

 please contact Hayward/IMG at  Fax: 909.444.0327, email: img@hayward.com   

  

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 

H-SERIES MILLIVOLT  
Gas heaters. 

Environmental and regulatory 
issues have necessitated a 
change in the gas heater 
design.   
 
These heaters are used 
primarily in Canada and other 
parts of the world. A gradual 
phase out has been in process 
but Hayward has decided that 
the product has come to the 
end of its life cycle. Both 
natural gas and propane 
versions have been 
discontinued. 
 

The production of the following product line has been discontinued 

Discontinued from: 
FEB 2020 

Discontinued: H1501C H2001C H3001C H2501C H4001C 

Replacement 
Option: 

- - - H250FDAU H400FDAU 
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